Public Health and Other Legislation (Extension of Expiring Provisions) Amendment Bill 2022 Submission No. 751

From: Janne Rytkonen

To: Community Support and Services Committee

Subject: Stop the proposed extension of emergency powers while you are still in government
Date: Friday, 4 March 2022 9:30:39 AM

Dear Committee,

The proposed Extension of the Emergency Bill is scientifically, morally, and ethically
indefensible. It is a purely socio-political measure designed to retain your control over the
population of Queensland.

Some commonly-known facts for your consideration:

o A former Chief Medical Officer of Australia recently pointed out the obvious fact
that the Omicron variant of SARS-CoV2 was less deadly than influenza in any given
year.

¢ The original Emergency Bill in Queensland was enacted on a projected death rate
from the Alpha and Delta variants (which never eventuated).

o The modelling of most COVID scenarios has been deliberately inflated to drive fear
into the population and achieve compliance with “public health” measures.

¢ The extension of emergency powers in Queensland is based on COVID deaths and
case numbers, but even publicly available data now shows clearly the politically-
motivated exaggeration of such data.

In case you are interested, I can supply references for the above and many more facts
pertaining to COVID and “public health” measures.

Numerous restrictions and vaccination mandates are being completely wound back in the
UK and the USA, because governments there are now focused on damage control and
maintaining their power. Extending emergency powers at this point in the “pandemic” is
the equivalent of political suicide.

We, the people, will require a reckoning.

Janne Rytkonen
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